
Minutes of Cycling UK Meeting 12.6.17  

Quaker Meeting House, Liverpool.  

"Merseyside CTC will provide a range of club riding experiences that are enjoyable and accessible to 

any of its members, whatever their age, gender or ability." 

 

In attendance: Derek Gould, Dean Jones, Ray Hughes, Ian Bulmer, Kenny Mullin, Brian Diaper, Don 

Thompson, Gordon Jones, Paul Snape. 

1 Apologies: Harry Fowler, Denis Holder, Steve Schofield. 

2 Minutes of last meeting Read and agreed. 

3 Matters arising 

Second cheque to CDF sent. Paragraph for Pedal Press re. WWC. 

4 Reports 

Chair Growing number of new riders. Runs list to be posted in The Mills. 

RTR Don had ridden with Paul Tuohy and had discussed various matters. Can Chris Alston be invited 

to meeting? (Sec. to arrange) Don to meet up with Ian Richardson. 

Treasurer Nothing to report. (Cheques handed over. £500 donation and £25 from sale of last CTC 

Merseyside Jersey.) 

Registrar Not Present. 

Secretary Facebook group continues to grow. 

Runs Committee. Nothing to report. 

Social Sec. Not present 

5 Club Donation  The club has been left a donation of £500 in the will of Mr Raymond Jackson. Can 

we write and thank family? 

6 WWC  

Brian distributed cost sheet. 484 riders as of today. Route cards will be sent out electronically. Final 

reminder to be sent out to clubs. Wording confirmed for plaques. Lady Mayoress to be present. 

7 Merseycycle donation 

Ian to contact Merseycycle. 

8 New Kit 

Cycling UK will give details of new kit they are going to produce in next edition of Cycle. This may suit 

club needs. 

9 Vice Chair 

Brian confirmed his resignation as Vice Chair. Succession of committee needs consideration. 



10 Pedal Press 

Alaina’s blog? Derek to write article after his trip to Bulgaria. 

11 Princes Boulevard 

Plans for redevelopment can be found online and comments can be made. 

12 AOB 

Bike week pack. It was agreed the pack had been received far too late to be put to good use! 

 Code of Conduct agreed. 

 Back markers to be appointed on all rides. 

 Don informed us of the death of Derek Massey. 

 Cycle projects looking for volunteers. 

 Cycle Forum meeting 29th June at Bikeright. 

 Xmas presentation – Ian Tierney? 

 YHA Membership to be renewed.  

13 DONM 

August 14th. It was felt we could conduct our meetings every two months from now on. 

 

Meeting Closed 20.55 

 

 

 

 


